
Novel H1N1 Flu Awareness: Community 
 
 
This podcast is presented by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention. CDC – safer, healthier 
people. 
 
 
Health officials are concerned about novel H1N1 flu spreading from person-to-person.  
Officials are acting to combat this threat, but the outbreak could grow. 
 
Prepare now. 
 
Check with local leaders, schools, employers, and other community groups about their 
plans regarding an outbreak in your community. 
 
It’s important for everyone to know what to do about this flu. 
For details, visit www.cdc.gov/h1n1flu or call 1-800-CDC-INFO. 
 
A message from HHS. 
 
 
For the most accurate health information, visit www.cdc.gov or call 1-800-CDC-INFO, 24/7. 

 

http://www.cdc.gov/
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